The San Isidro Independent School District (“SIISD” or “the District”) is requesting proposals from qualified
offerors to remediate and repair District facilities related to a flood event (also referred to as “the Project”)
as identified herein.

Sealed Proposals must be addressed to the Administration at the address listed below, by mail or in person:

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR

RFP 25-01 REMEDIAITON and REPAIRS OF FLOOD EVENT
due no later than
July 15, 2025 AT 2:00 P.M.

San Isidro Independent School District
Attn: Superintendent Elsa Villarreal-Morris
5175 FM 1017
San Isidro, TX 78588

956-605-5091

ANY PROPOSAL RECEIVED AFTER THE TIME AND DATE STATED ABOVE WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED. ALL
RESPONSES MUST BE RECEIVED AT THE ADDRESS SHOWN ABOVE.

FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH SPECIFICATIONS MAY RESULT IN THE DISQUALIFICATION OF YOUR PROPOSAL.

Offerors must provide all requested information; failure to comply with any portion of this solicitation will

be reflected in the evaluation process. The SIISD reserves the right to accept or reject any Submission or
any part thereof or any combination of Submissions and to waive any or all formalities. All responses in the
Submission may be used by the SIISD in the selection process. The SIISD reserves the right to verify the
accuracy and completeness of all responses by utilizing any information available to the SIISD without
regard to whether such information appears in the Submission.



